
 

 

File:OF0060 and MGR3268 

 
31 January 2024 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF DISTRICT LICENSING COMMITTEE  

TO CONSIDER AN APPLICATION FOR A 

RENEWAL OFF-LICENCE BY GARY FRANCIS RIORDAN  

T/A PAKAWAU BEACH PARK STORE AND 

A NEW MANAGER CERTIFICATE BY GARY FRANCIS RIORDAN 

  
The District Licensing Committee will be hearing applications for a renewal off-
licence by Gary Francis Riordan for the premises at 1112 Collingwood-Puponga 
Main Road, Collingwood known as Pakawau Beach Park Store and an application for 
a new manager certificate for Gary Francis Riordan.  
 
The hearing will take place as follows:  
  
Venue: Motueka Public Library – 32 Wallace Street, Motueka  
  
Date:  Friday 8 March 2024 
 
Time:  9.30am to 4.00pm 
  
This Notice of Hearing is being given to the applicant, the Police, Licensing Inspector 
and Medical Officer of Health.  You have the right to appear and be heard, whether 
personally or by counsel, and call, examine or cross-examine witnesses. 
 
Applicant – brief of evidence and/or submissions to be provided to the Secretary by: 
Monday 19 February 2024 by 5.00pm. 
 
Tri-agencies – brief of evidence and/or submissions to be provided to the Secretary 
by: Monday 26 February 2023 by 5.00pm 
 
All submissions and/or brief of evidence to be emailed to: 
regulatory.admin@tasman.govt.nz.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Melanie Welch  
Secretary – District Licensing Committee  


